
 
 

    September 15, 2022 
 
Dear Twin Valley School District Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are excited to share the recent news that on September 9, 2022, the State announced that it will 
make it possible for all schools participating in the School Breakfast Program (SBP) to provide free 
breakfast for all enrolled students during the 2022-2023 school year. Free breakfast goes into effect 
on Monday, October 3, 2022, and your child will be automatically enrolled in this program and will be 
able to have a free breakfast for the remainder of the 2022-2023 school year.   
 
A free breakfast consists of choosing the following three food items: meat/meat alternative, grains, 
fruits and vegetables, and milk. Additionally, one of the food items must be a fruit or vegetable. Our 
food service staff will always help guide the students to make it a meal; however, if the student 
chooses to select less than the minimum items, the student account will be charged a la carte.   
 
Please keep in mind that this change does not apply to the National Lunch Program, so we still 
encourage everyone to continue to apply for the Free and Reduced Meal Program at School 
Café.com. You can find that link on the Food Service Department web page under Quicklinks. Other 
sites to apply for the program are www.compass.state.pa.us or simply by filling out a manual form 
and returning it to your child’s school office. Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach 
out to Karen Johnson at kjohnson@tvsd.org or Stephen Amore at samore@tvsd.org. You are also 
welcome to call our office at (610) 286-8600 x1679.  We look forward to serving your children! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Amore 
Operations Director 
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